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Nehru Yuva Kendra Sangathan 

Ref.No. NYKS/CORE PROG,/Mission LiFE/2023-24/ L6 
To: All State Directors, NYKS 

Nehru Yuva Kendra Sangathan 

From: Prabhat Kumar, Joint Director (Prog.), NYKS HQ 

Sir/Madam, 

an Autonomous Body under the 
Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports 
Government of India 

Subject: Uploading of activities details (Photographs and Videos) of Mission iFE on Merilife 
Portal -regarding. 

Reference is invited to the letter Ref. No.NYKS/CORE PROG./Mission LiFE/2023-24/113 dated 18th 

May 2023 regarding Organization of activities under Mission LifE and uploading them on Meri LifE 
portal (https://merilife.org/). 

2. It is again emphasized that all designated activities and programs which are being organized 
under the Mission IFE shall be duly uploaded and updated in the said portal of MeriliFE. 

3. It is expected that by now all the field officials are on boarded on the MeriLiFE portal and have 

started uploading the activities photographs and videos of Mission Life as well. 

CC: 

22nd May, 2023 

4. To help and ease onboarding process of field officials on said portal of Meri LiFE, a Flow Chart 
simplifying overview of steps and process involved for onboarding on the portal is enclosed as 
annexure-1 for information and needful. 

5. In this context, all District NYKs are required to onboard on the Meri LiFE portal and upload details 

along with photographs and videos of all designated programmes/activities of Mission LiFE on the 
above said Portal. 

Ps to DG 

6. Accordingly, State Directors are required to share this communication among Deputy Directors 
and District Youth Officers under their jurisdiction for immediate compliance. 

This issues with the approval of DG, NYKS. 

With best wishes, 

All Regional Directors for information and follow-up pl. 

Visit us at http://www.nyks.nic.in 

Ground Floor, 4 Jeevan Deep Building, Parliament Street, New Delhi-110001 
Phone : 011-23442800 / 23740725 

225|323 (Prabhat Kunar) 
Joint Director(Prog.) 
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